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We went to Sto. Rose and held our Annual Pie-nie on 
Saturday, the 2(ith June, which was most successful, the 
attendance of scholars and friends being larger than ever 
before.

There is a well tilled Library of good books for the 
children, and they are liberally supplied with periodicals 
and tracts, with which they are greatly delighted.

Prizes are given to those who have recited correctly the 
Shorter Catechism and the Golden Texts for the year. Also 
a silver medal and books to those who have brought in new 
scholars during the year.

The lady teachers have met as usual on Tuesdays 
since October as a Dorcas Society, and distribution of a 
quantity of clothing, boots, etc. has been made to those 
children who require such assistance.

The children have met on Tuesday evenings since 
October, as a singing class for the practice of hymns, led by 
Mr. A. Hyde and the Misses Norval and Dawson.

The J’and of Hope meetings have been resumed, and 
are held every Friday fortnight : they are largely attended, 
as they are made interesting for the children, who are 
taught the evils that are connected with intoxicating drinks.

It is a great pleasure for us to give a report of our 
collections for Missions, as there is again a marked increase

A year ago the Collections amounted to 8158.52, and 
this year they are 8180.04, being 828.12 over any previous 
year. The allocation is as follows :

Home Missions......... .............................................................. $50 00
Foreign do................................................................................ 50 00
French Kvangclizutnm.......................................................... 30 00
Student- Missionary Society of the Presbyterian College 15 00
School Library........................................................................ 30 00
School purposes....................................................................... 11 04

$180 04

The teachers meet for prayer each Sunday after the 
scliu.il is dismissed, and business meetings are held regularly.


